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We support Maine’s Human Rights Act and feel strongly that LD1432, if enacted, 
purposefully excludes of transgendered humans from protection the HRA provides, in
particular ‘life with dignity.’ LD1432 is a purposeful discriminatory government 
action that violates the Equal Protection clause of the 14th Amendment which 
guarantees that all people are treated equally under the law.  
That said, as 60 year old residents of Maine, we do wonder why is it such an issue to 
just let people live as they choose.
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